
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

February 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 11 into Year 12 meeting 
 
From the week beginning 8th February, we will be starting our ‘Transition to Sixth Form’ meetings with 
Year 11 students who have applied to continue their studies at the Academy. The purpose of the 
meeting is to discuss option choices, ensure appropriate subjects are being considered and selected and 
answer any other questions students may have. 
 
You child will be able to book an appointment on Teams with either: 
 
Mr Milner           If you are considering applying to Oxford, Cambridge or Medicine, Dentistry or      
Veterinary Medicine; 
 
Mrs Sharpe         All other applicants. 
 
Students should avoid booking during any ‘live’ lessons that are timetabled. All meetings will be 
recorded. If for any reason they are unable to make a meeting they have booked, there will be an 
opportunity to rebook.  
 
The timetable is as follows 
 
Week beginning 8 February         Please book if your surname begins with A-C 
 
Week beginning 22nd February    Please book if your surname begins with D-K 
 
Week beginning 1st March            Please book if your surname begins with L-S 
 
Week beginning 8th March*         Please book if your surname begins with T-X 
*Could take place at the Academy, if we return on this date 
 
Miss H Smith 

Head of Year 11 

 



 

 


